
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
 

29th April 2018 – The Fifth Sunday of Easter 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

 
Saturday 28th 6.30 pm  Intentions of Margaret Henriques 

Sunday 29th 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

Sunday 29th 10.30 am  Stephen Fitzgerald 

Monday 30th 9.30 am Eucharistic Service 

Tuesday 1st 9.30 am Eucharistic Service 

Wednesday 2nd 9.30 am Eucharistic Service 

Thursday 3rd 9.30 am Eucharistic Service 

Friday 4th 9.30 am Eucharistic Service 

Saturday 5th 6.30 pm In Thanksgiving  

Sunday 6th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 6th 10.30 am  Intentions of Maureen Power 

 
 NB: No Mass/Eucharistic Service/Confessions on the morning of Saturday 5th May  

Parish Hall Restriction: Sunday 6th May  

Please note that there will be a private function in the parish hall on Sunday 6th May from 12 pm 

and thus tea/coffee/refreshments will not be available after 10.30 am mass on that morning. 

 

Tesco Bags of Help: Food Link, Colshaw 

Bags of Help is a local community grant scheme in which the money raised from sales of plastic 

carrier bag is used to fund local projects in communities – one such project to be funded is Food 

Link, Colshaw which many of our parishioners support with donations of food. Tesco customers 

can vote for their favourite project by dropping the blue token they receive at the checkout into 

the appropriate project in store. You can do this at your local Tesco store including Tesco Express, 

Alderley Road, Wilmslow – each of the three projects will receive funding, with the most popular 

receiving the most. Voting takes place between Tue 1st May – Sat 30th June 2018.  

 

Eucharistic Congress ‘Adoremus’ – Parish Deadline Approaching 

We would be grateful for those interested in attending the Eucharistic Congress in Liverpool in 

September to come forward as soon as possible - our parish has been allocated five tickets - the 

cost will be borne by the parish.  

Further information about the congress is on the noticeboard at the back of church and at:  

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/catholic-faith/the-new-evangelisation/adoremus 

 

Shrewsbury Diocese: Foundation Governor Vacancies 

There are currently vacancies for Foundation Governors with the Cheshire East Local Authority 

area. If you would be interested in this role, or know anybody who might be, please visit the 

diocesan website (http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org), click on the main heading ‘Education’ 

- drop downs will appear on the left hand side, then click on ‘Governors’ and then ‘Governor 

Vacancies’.  There you will find the paperwork to be completed which also includes information 

about the role of a Foundation Governor. 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 

there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

 

Food Link, Colshaw Sadly the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive 

the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and particularly tinned 

foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, tuna etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/catholic-faith/the-new-evangelisation/adoremus
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Regina Coeli: Easter hymn to Our Lady 
O Queen of heaven, rejoice, alleluia! 

For he whom you were worthy to bear, alleluia! 
Has risen as he said, alleluia! 
Pray for us to God, alleluia! 

 
 
 

Host Family Appeal for French student 
Looking for a family for 3 weeks in July for a young 17-year-old French girl to help her to speak 

English (taking the A-Level next year). She could look after children and there would be no need to 

pay her – only for food. Please contact Marie-Jo Brocklehurst: 01625-520-083 / 07779-991-863. 

 

NSPCC (GREAT MANCHESTER RUN) MAY 20th 

Arturo Vilches, Father of a lovely parish family whose sons have previously taken part in sponsored 

runs for the charity, has generously offered to run the Great Manchester Run on May 20th. on 

behalf of Wilmslow NSPCC. Sponsor forms are available at the back of the Church to support him 

in his commitment to raise funds for a very worthwhile charity. I much appreciate your support in 

the past in supporting, what you know is a charity close to my heart. Love Maggie. 

 

“Fruitful Discipleship: Living the Mission of Jesus in the Church and the World”:  

A chance to hear Mrs Sherry Weddell, international author, on Sat 12 May 2018, St Ambrose 

College, Hale Barns WA15 0HE (9:30/10:00-15:30, please bring lunch). Sherry has a wealth of 

experience helping people deepen their personal relationship with God and living out its 

implications in mission; she is a speaker who will both inspire and encourage. Everyone welcome. 

Enquiries: Barbara Davies 07730 526 821; Details and  

Registration:   www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/catholic-faith/the-new-evangelisation/registration 

or Helen Jones 0151 652 9855. 

 

Our Mission Together 

The campaign for Our Mission Together will be brought to a formal conclusion at the end of May. 

The organisers will be sending an information pack to those parishioners who completed a census 

form but were not able to attend one of the public meetings. The recipients will be asked if they 

wish to participate in the campaign. There is no pressure to do so, but the needs of the Diocese 

have not been understated. The enclosed letter is under my signature. I invite anyone who wishes 

to discuss matters further to make contact with me. Any agreement will be between the individual 

parishioner and the Diocese. You will appreciate that it is not any of my concern how much people 

are able to give. In accordance with my practice of 49 years, I decline to ask any individual about 

his or her degree of charitable giving. 

There will be the opportunity during the weekend of 19th/20th May to complete another census 

form and to indicate confidentially whether there has been a decision to take part.  

Thank you for all your support. In Prayer, Anthony Cogliolo 

 

 

 

Fr. Anthony / Deacon Michael Upcoming Absence: Parish Pilgrimage (30 Apr – 7 May) 

The parish pilgrimage will depart very early on Monday morning (30th April), returning on the 

evening of Monday 7th May. Both Father Anthony & Deacon Michael will be joining the pilgrimage 

and will therefore be away from the parish next week.  

There will be Eucharistic services from Monday to Friday next week at 9.30 am. Please note that 

access to both the church and the parish hall may be very limited and restricted next week. A 

missionary priest, Fr. Desmond Wilson, from the Spiritans (Holy Ghost Fathers) will be saying 

masses for us over next weekend of 5th/6th May. Please welcome him to the parish. There will also 

be a retiring collection that weekend towards the missionary work of the Spiritans. 
 

In case of any emergency next week, please contact Fr. William O’Riordan at St. Benedict’s 

Handforth on 01625-522-776. 

 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa – Gardens Day 2018 

A staggering £15,000 was raised in 2017 on the one day and it allowed the charity, whose aim is to 

improve life in drought stricken areas of Africa, to plan their next projects; providing hand dug 

wells, education in sanitisation, latrine blocks and water pipes. 

The 19 gardens that will open on Saturday the 30th June 2018 around Wilmslow, Alderley Edge 

and Handforth, will show the 36 gardeners and 30 allotmenteers passion, enthusiasm, knowledge, 

hard work and dedication to both their gardens and the charity that they ultimately support. 

Further information will follow closer to the time. 

 

National Eucharistic Congress - Spiritual Preparation in June 2018 in the Parishes 

I write concerning the preparations for the forthcoming National Eucharistic Congress in which I 

hope the whole Diocese will be able to share. On the Feast of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ, Sunday 3rd June, I would be grateful if a Holy Hour of Adoration could be organised in all of 

the parishes of the Diocese.   

To the Congress Delegates - those who are already committed to taking part in the National 

Eucharistic Congress and those who are hoping to do so - I will be issuing a general invitation for 

them to join me at St Anthony’s, Wythenshawe, at 3pm on Sunday 24th June for a Holy Hour of 

Adoration in immediate preparation for the Congress and to formally commission them as Diocesan 

Delegates.  

A pack of liturgical and devotional resources will shortly be sent to all the parishes together with a 

poster to advertise your own Holy Hour. The spiritual significance of the National Eucharistic 

Congress will be found in the participation in the three days in September but also in the 

preparation in all of our parishes and communities. 

Another excellent way for the Diocese to prepare for the Eucharistic Congress will be the Diocesan 

Symposium in St Ambrose College, Hale Barns on Saturday 9th June, repeated in Shrewsbury on 

Sunday 10th June when Father Oliver Treanor will be speaking on the theme: Maelstrom of Love: 

The Eucharist, Source and Centre of the Sacramental Life. 

 

With every good wish, Yours sincerely in Christ, + Mark, Bishop of Shrewsbury 
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